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	Gregory M. Romano
General Counsel
Northwest Region

	

	
	
WA0105GC
1800 41st Street
Everett, WA  98201

Phone 425 261-5460
Fax 425 252-4913
Email address:  Gregory.M.Romano@verizon.com

	November 20, 2006
VIA DHL and EMAIL
Ms. Carole J. Washburn, Executive Secretary

Washington Utilities and

  Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W.

Olympia, Washington  98504-7250
	


Re:
Docket No. UT-050814
Verizon Northwest Inc.’s Response to Public Counsel Answer to Verizon Northwest Inc.’s Statement Re: Summary of Plans for Merged Operations
Dear Ms. Washburn:

Enclosed are the original and 9 copies of Verizon Northwest Inc.’s Response to Public Counsel Answer to Verizon Northwest Inc.’s Statement Re: Summary of Plans for Merged Operations.  The electronic copy is being provided by email.
Sincerely,
Gregory M. Romano
GMR:pl
Enclosures

cc:
See attached Certificate of Service
